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October 26, 2012

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
Via RESS and e-mail

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 2013 Rate Application
OEB Case EB-2012-0063

Dear Ms. Walli

It has come to our attention that there was an error in our 2.1.5 RRR submission in the
Customer Demand and Revenue Section for year 2011 data that will affect rate calculations in
our 2013 IRM application.

Specifically, the following two numbers in billed kW for 2011 were incorrect:
¢ General Service >= 50kW: 191,907 kW, Street Lighting: 1,291 kW.

These numbers should have been:
e General Service >= 50kW: 201,181 kW, Street Lighting: 3,218 kW.

A RRR data revision request to make this correction has been submitted to the Conservation
and Reporting Section.

We would like to request that OEB Staff make the corresponding changes to the 2013 IRM
models that NOTL previously submitted, as follows:
o Rate Generator, Sheet 6, Column D, Metered kW:
o Rate Class General service 50 to 4,999 kW = 201,181 kW
o Rate Class Street-lighting = 3,218 kW
o RTSR Model, Sheet 4, column G, Non-Loss Adjusted Metered kW:
o Rate Class General service 50 to 4,999 kW = 99,613 kW
o Rate Class General service 50 to 4,999 kW, interval metered = 101,568 kW
o Rate Class Street-lighting = 3,218 kW

We apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your assistance with this matter.

Yours truly

Jim Huntingdon, President
Cc Suresh Advani
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